
 

 

 

Three cheers for the Kindergarten 
children who all  successfully       
participated in our fundraiser 
Walkathon on Wednesday 5th June. 
Please remember to collect sponsor-
ship forms and money and hand in at 
the Kindergarten or School office, 
we are hoping to update our book-
shelves with the money raised.  

A big thank you Peter Geldart from the Primary 
School and Eleanor (Colton’s mum) for helping 
out on the day.  
 

We have been focusing a lot on numeracy skills, 
practising our counting and identifying numbers 
in there written form.  

 

Building shelters in our playground has also been 
an area of interest, something we will be able to 
put into practise on our next bush day.  
 

Making our own moon sand at Kinder has been another highlight, great    
sensory experience for the children.  
 

The children have been busy working on beautiful weaving pieces using 
sticks, this activity helps develop and strengthen fine motor skills.   
 

Fee notices have been distributed so please make sure these are paid at 
the school office ASAP.  
 

There will be NO KINDER SESSION running next Wednesday 19th June,  
3 year old children are welcome to attend on  Tuesday 18th June. 

 

    Cheers,   Megan and Kass 


